
BORDEN SCHOOL 
Achieving Success Together 

P.O. Box 40  Borden, SK  S0K 0N0 

306 997-2090   www.spiritsd.ca/bordenschool 

facebook.com/bordenbruins 

          

Dear Borden Bruin Families, 

 

This update has information on: 

• Christmas Concert 

• SCC Christmas Lunch 

• Extra-Curricular 

• Staffing update 

• Holiday Wishes 

 

Borden School’s Christmas Production: 

What a superb performance! Thank you to our director, cast, and crew for an 

outstanding production. Their determination, commitment, and love of drama 

and music is evident in how they can come together in a short period of time to 

create an impressive concert. Special thanks to the Village of Borden for letting 

us use the Community Hall and to all of you for coming out to show your support. 

 

SCC Christmas Lunch Banquet – Dec. 6: 

Huge thanks to Melissa Hosegood and the SCC for organizing this terrific event. It 

couldn’t be done without the generous donations of our school community and 

the SCC. The SCC purchased the hams and everything else was donated. We 

are grateful to all those who cooked, baked, served, and supervised. We went 

away happy with our bellies full. 

 

Staffing Updates: 

We will be saying good-bye to Mrs. Janzen this holiday season. We are grateful 

to have had her as part of our Borden Bruin school community and appreciate 

all she did to ensure that her students had a great experience. We wish her all 

the best in the future.  

 

In the New Year, we would like to extend a warm welcome to Mrs. Bellerose. She 

will be filling the Kindergarten/Learning Support Teacher position. We look 

forward to having her join our Borden School team. 

 

We also welcome Tyler Butz to our staff as our new custodian. He brings a wealth 

of experience to the job, and we welcome him to our school community.  
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Holiday Wishes: 

From all of us at Borden School, we wish you all the best for a safe and joy-filled 

holiday season. We look forward to seeing you on Monday, January 6th when 

classes resume. 

 

Dates to Remember: 

 

Monday, January 6 - Classes resume 

Thursday, January 9 – Last Day to Order Baba’s Perogies Hot Lunch   

 

Wednesday, January 15 – Baba’s Perogies Hot Lunch 

 

Monday, January 27 – Family Literacy Day 

Thursday, January 30 – Last Day to Order Booster Juice 

Friday, January 31 - Teacher Preparation (no classes)  

 

Wednesday, February 5 – Booster Juice Today 

 

Friday, February 14 - Last day of classes before February break  

 

Thursday, February 20 – Last day to Order Dairy Queen 

 

Monday, February 24 - Classes resume 

Wednesday, February 26 – Dairy Queen Hot Lunch  

 

Thursday, March 6 – Grade 7-12 Ski Trip to Table Mountain 

Thursday, March 6 – Last Day to Order Hot Dog lunch 

Friday, March 7 – Day in Lieu of Parent Teacher Interviews (no classes)  

 

Monday, March 10 - Teacher Preparation/PD (no classes) 

Wednesday, March 12 – Hot Dog Hot Lunch 

Thursday, March 20 – Last Day to Order Domino’s Pizza 

 

Wednesday, March 26 – Domino’s Hot Lunch 

 

Thursday, April 3 – Parent Teacher Interviews (3:30 – 8:30)  

 

Thursday, April 17 - Last day of classes before spring break  

 

Monday, April 28 - Classes resume 

 

Friday, May 9 - Teacher Preparation (no classes)  

 

Monday, May 19 - Victoria Day (no classes)  

 

Sunday, May 25 – Marafun Race 

 



Friday, June 13 – Grade 12 Graduation 

 

Thursday, June 26 – Kindergarten to Grade 9 Progress Reports Published 

Thursday, June 26 - School year ends for students 

Friday, June 27 – Grade 10-12 Progress Reports Published  

 


